
ODP Training Needs Survey 

  

To better support professionals assisting individuals on the autism spectrum and 
their families, the Office of Developmental Programs (ODP), and the Autism 

Services, Education, Resources and Training Collaborative (ASERT) want to learn 
more about the training needs of professionals related to the implementation of 

Positive Behavioral Supports. ODP is asking stakeholders to voluntarily fill out the 
survey at the following link:  

  

TRAINING NEEDS SURVEY 

  
This survey should take less than 10 minutes to complete. Please complete this 

survey by February 11th, 2022. The data collected from this survey will be used by 
ODP to inform trainings that reflect the needs of provider and professional 

organizations throughout the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact ASERT at 

info@paautism.org. Do not respond to this email. If you are having trouble with 
the link, please try right clicking the link, select “Copy Hyperlink” and paste the 

link into your browser.  

  
Note: This survey is anonymous and any contact information that you provide will be kept 

separate from your survey responses. 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrexel.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_aguzjpX158Q4NH8&data=04%7C01%7Cc-agawn%40pa.gov%7C68c8293953b14b593b6008d9dc569840%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%7C0%7C0%7C637783086742214759%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=bXi%2FcTsbjRJQjuTM%2BWYMD0E%2FhH8yYXjxWS5b1kKtR3s%3D&reserved=0
applewebdata://A109574F-4179-4D09-97BB-D297D97F408E/info@paautism.org

